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Welcome to the summer edition of our newsletter which we hope you will enjoy reading!

Hayfever 

Summer for many people heralds the start of several months of misery.   More than 2 million people in the UK suffer a variety of symptoms commonly known as hayfever.   Hayfever (seasonal allergic rhinitis) is a reaction to pollen usually from trees and grasses.

Treatment options should be tailored to the individual to ensure they are suitable for the patient and that they do not interact with any medication.  The following are the most usual medications and can be purchased from your local chemist where the pharmacist will help you decide the best options for you.  

· Anti-histamine tablet/liquid

· steroid nasal sprays

· anti-histamine/anti-inflammatory eye drops

If you have difficulty controlling your symptoms please contact Alison, our practice pharmacist for further advice on: 01302 349431.

Medication
Is there anything on your repeat medication list that you no longer require?  If you would like any help with your medication, please contact our Practice Pharmacist, Alison, for a medication review.
Travel Health

If you are going abroad and need advice about vaccinations and keeping well in general whilst you are on holiday, please contact the surgery where our practice nurses will be able to help.    Please remember, if you need vaccinations, allow at least 3 months before you travel to get vaccinated  to ensure you are fully protected.
Cancelling Appointments

If you are unable to keep your appointment please contact the surgery as soon as possible so that the appointment can be offered to another patient.
Patient Participation Group Meetings

We are nearly halfway through this years programme, but it is never too late to come along to one of the meetings.   As always, the meetings continue to be lively and interesting, and you get a cuppa and a bun too!! .   They are always held on a Thursday afternoon 1.30 pm – 3.00 pm, here in the surgery.

21 June – PALS (Patient advisory liaison service) – their role in primary care

2 Aug
   -  Wound care – meet the nurses

13 Sept -  Our annual report to you – what we have done in the last 12 months

1 Nov    - CVS (voluntary services) – how they offer assistance to patients and                        
     their families
13 Dec   - Planning next year’s programme

Heatwave
Heatwaves, although seemingly wished for all year round in Britain, can have serious consequences for many people.   Patient groups most likely to be at risk should there be a prolonged period of high temperature are:

· The elderly

· Patients with heart, kidney and blood pressure problems

· Patients with epilepsy and diabetes

· Patients taking a variety of medicines

· The young and elderly

Sensible precautions during a heatwave are:

· Stay cool

· Drink regularly (water and fruit juice)

· Avoid alcohol, coffee and tea (these worsen dehydration)

· Seek advice if you develop persistent cramp, confusion or vomiting

Bank Holiday Closing

The surgery will be closed on Monday 27 August and will re-open as normal on Tuesday 28 August.

Finally, we hope you all have a lovely summer.   

